
North Peninsula Utilities Corp. 

July 20, 2015 

Attn: Clayton Lewis 

Florida Public Service Commission 
Capital Circle Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

R. E. Docket 130209- SU, Application for expansion of certificate. 

Dear Mr. Lewis, 

P.O. Box 2803 
Ormond Beach, FL 32175 

386-677-7607 phone 
386-677-8146 fax 

developershw@gmail.com 

Please accept this letter as our response to your questions in the letter on June 26, 2015. 

1. Yes, for the time being. It will be extended if sufficient requests of single ERC's are received. 

2. EastSide 

3. We have some funds available, some funds from cash flow, and access to future funding as warranted. 

4. As shown on letters 
A Each customer will use a low pressure grinder pump from their existing septic tank and 
provide a customer connection to force main. 

B. (1) Inspection cost- Recovery charge only 
(2) Yes 

C. That would be a customer decision. Capacity is available and connection would be 
available immediately after certification by FPSC. 

5. As discussed earlier, that plan has changed. Service would be provided upon execution of the standard 
customer service agreement and construction by the owner of the facilities needed to connect for service. 

6. Same as stated in #4c and #5 

7. Same as stated in #4c 

8. Not necessary 

9. Not necessary 

10. Volusia County approached NPUC to provide service Volusia County can't. They agreed to this 
certificate expansion to accomplish the goal of serving Capri Drive. Thereafter it can be done as needed. 
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11 . Volusia County inquired about NPUC serving the remote Pelican Dunes package plant just north of 
NPUC plant. These discussions are on hold awaiting the FPSC certification decision. 

Ormond Beach stated that, if sometime in the future, NPUC wishes to interconnect with their system on 
the south on A1A and John Anderson DR. and decommission the sub-regional plant, they would have 
the capacity available now and probably (not guaranteed) have capacity far into the future. 

Also, be advised that the reference to (the CIAC and new wastewater line extension charge) was taken 
off the application after our last meeting. 

Have included a new map showing immediate service areas and future service areas. This map is 
consistent with our prior discussion with staff and our previous filings on this docket. 

Please advise if any other information is needed. 

<:::~--------------Robert L. Hillman 
North Peninsula Utilities Corp. 
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